Monroe Manor/Rolling Green BWA Script 9/8/11

This is a message from Aqua Pennsylvania sent Thursday, September 8, 2011 to customers in the Monroe Manor/Rolling Green water system.
Aqua Pennsylvania has issued a precautionary boil water advisory for the Monroe Manor/Rolling Green  system  effective immediately as a result of a water main break caused by the storm.
Aqua customers are advised to use boiled or bottled water for drinking, making ice, brushing teeth, washing dishes and food preparation until further notice.  You will be notified when this advisory is lifted.
More information can be found on our web site at www.aquaamerica.com or you can call our customer service department at 877.987.2782.
This message will repeat once if you stay on the line.
